Dear Parents:

We will distribute the 2019-2020 Family Directory in the fall.  Please PRINT your listing the way you would like it to appear.  This is optional, and you may have any or all of your information unlisted.  If you have any questions regarding listings, or how you would like to be listed, please call the school office at 503-289-3010.

Student name(s) and 2019-2020 grades:

Address:
Telephone Number (Note if this is your home phone or cell phone. We can list both if you wish):
Parent(s) Names:
Parent e-mail address:

I give my permission for my family to be listed in the 2019-2020 Holy Cross Catholic School Directory using the information I have provided on this page.

X______________________________    Date:____________
